Great Basin College Faculty Senate
Resolution on Compensation
Whereas, the United States economy currently operates in a continual rapid cycle of boom and bust;
Whereas, Nevada’s reliance on tourism, mining and growth as a principal means to support state functions is dramatically impacted by booms and busts;
Whereas, the governor and legislature, cautious of these cycles, have offered only cost of living adjustments to state employees for the past decade;
Whereas, health benefits for state employees have increasingly cost more while delivering less;
Whereas, competitive compensation and benefits for faculty of the Nevada System of Higher Education are essential to secure and retain the best;
Whereas, the governor, legislators and leadership from the private sector recognize higher education is crucial to diversifying and stabilizing the Nevada economy into the future;
We, The Faculty Senate of Great Basin College, resolve to assist and support the administration of Great Basin College, the Chancellor's Office and the Board of Regents of the Nevada System of Higher Eduction in
1) Assuring the Chancellor and the Board of Regents make compensation for faculty their number one priority in assembling the 2020-22 NSHE budget request;
2) Securing the necessary additional funds from the Governor's Budget and the State Legislature to properly fund compensation without sacrificing funding from other parts of NSHE operations;
3) Supporting the Chancellor and the Board of Regents as they speak as one to the governor and legislature in advocating for competitive compensation for faculty and;
4) Affirming the commitment of the Great Basin College Faculty Senate in NSHE's process of  shared governance, we pledge our assistance in the efforts of the GBC administration, the Chancellor's Office and the Board of Regents in their efforts to advocate on our behalf with the Governor and the Legislature.
